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RIDGEVIEW PARENT PARTICIPATION

Ridgeview has a great history of parent participation. This coming school year, we are
taking participation one step further — right to the parents of each grade.

With the exception of Kindergarten, each grade has been given the lead responsibility for
coordinating one of Ridgeview’s annual events. Many of our Kindergarten families are new
to Ridgeview and may need their first year to get to know each other and Ridgeview’s
calendar of events. Next year, as parents of Grade 1 students, you’ll be invited to support
one of our annual events.

Each grade, including Kindergarten, has an RPAC Grade Rep. Your RPAC Grade Rep attends
the RPAC General Meetings, so he/she can be a great source of information for you — about
the school and our calendar of events if you are unable to join us at the General Meetings.

Please talk to your RPAC Grade Rep or any other member of RPAC if you’d like to get
involved in any RPAC event throughout the year. The Ridgeview website is a great source of
information on our calendar and opportunities to volunteer.

http://g045.5d45.bc.ca/schools/ridgeview/Pages/default.aspx

Wishing every Ridgeview family a wonderful school year.
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